AVENUE HOUSE NEWS

January 2020

Welcome to our latest newsletter.

January was a Month of Celebrations

Avenue House celebrated it’s 70t Anniversary.
We were delighted to have a visit from
The Right Honourable Lord Mayor - Jos Clark,
Who came along to join in our celebrations with Residents, Families, Staff &
Board Members.
Natalie from Mini Concerts, came along to sing for us & the
Residents loved singing along with Natalie.
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Intergenerational Link-Up with The Tin Drum Nursery

We love Tuesday Morning’s, when our Friends from the Nursery come along to visit.
We do lots of activities & crafts, sing songs, play games & read stories together.

We have lots of lovely friendships developing with each other.




PETS AS
THERAPY

‘Liffey’ The Jack Russell & Andrew come along to visit us on a regularly.

The residents love seeing ‘Liffey’ for Cuddles, Treats & plenty of waggles!

We would like to send a warm welcome to our new Residents

Ann Bingle— Room 1
Rosemary Mills — Room 7
Laurence Bingle — Room 9

Joan Tinson — Room 16

Hopefully you are all settling into life at Avenue House and feel part of our
Family.

February Birthday Celebrations

Saturday 22nd - Olive Clements
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Lunch at The White Lion

At the end of the Month, some of the Residents went out for a nice meal in
photographs.

Westbury-on-Trym. Here are a few




A Few Photographs from Our Activities.

We have done various activities & crafts including a Card & Calendar
Making, Dot Painting, Word Puzzles, Chinese Lanterns, Scottish Food
Tasting, Biscuit Making, Gardening Club, Quizzes & Sing along's.




